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Port of San Francisco 
Ladders and Skylights 
OVERVIEW 
The Port has numerous fixed ladders at various Port structures. Some of these ladders are quite old; others are 
more recent; and others are quite new. The scope of this project is to remove and replace ladders that have been 
determined to be non Cal/OSHA-compliant throughout Port property. 
 
The estimate for construction is $500,000. 
 
SCHEDULE 
Activity     Target Date* 
Commence Contract Advertisement April 2023 
Pre-Bid Conference   April 2023 
Due Date    April 2023 
Notice to Proceed   July 2023 
 
*Subject to change 
 
PROJECT SCOPE 
The scope of work is to install skylight guards, remove existing non-compliant ladders, install new compliant metal 
ladders, attach the new ladders to shed walls, and patch the roof as necessary at various locations throughout Port 
property. 
 
 
Major Categories of Work 

• Ladder removal, disposal, and installation 
• Roof patching 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
CONTACT: Erica Petersen, erica.petersen@sfport.com, 415-274-0559 
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